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Having watched both parents die a long and unnecessary death, I sincerely 
urge you to seek to change the present outdated and INHUMANE laws. If some 
religious group ordered us to follow their religion because it was the only 
true religion I imagine there would be a large hue and cry. Yet, that is 
what is being done daily and people are suffering cruel and unusual 
punishment through no fault of their own. If the lawmakers had to stand by 
and helplessly watch their nearest and dearest treated in this manner 
perhaps we would see a more rapid change. If we do not have control over 
our own lives, we have learned nothing. No one has the right to dictate our 
choice when it only affects ourselves.

Sincerely
Judith A. Tobin




